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INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue

Manila

ADVISORY

Please be advised that work in all lnsurance Commission Offices is suspended from
12:00 PM onwards on 28 March 2018. This is to provide all personnel an opportunity
to properly observe the activities this Lenten Season and to allow them to travel to
their respective provinces.

Please be guided accordingly.
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